
From: Carlos Díaz <cdiaz74@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 4:35 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
 
 
Hello Steve,  
 
This morning I had a business meeting with Venna Yee to discuss a property she owns. She provided 
breakfast for the staff and interns (6 people), which amounted to $20. I accepted the gift on behalf of 
the City. 
 
 
Carlos Diaz 
Aldermanic Aide, 11th Ward 
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